
Subject: Exclusive Chromebook Offer for FSD Families as You Evaluate Your Options 

Dear Families, 

We understand that many of you are considering purchasing a device for your student to use at 

school in September. As you weigh your options, FSD is pleased to present an additional choice 

for your consideration. 

Through a special arrangement with our vendor, PC Corp, we are offering FSD families the 

opportunity to purchase rugged Chromebooks at the same price we pay through the provincial 

purchasing agreement. 

An Option to Weigh Alongside Others 

Please note that this offer is entirely optional. There is no obligation for you to purchase through 

PC Corp; it is simply one of several avenues you might consider as you look for the right device 

for your student. We recognize the importance of choice when it comes to your student’s 

educational needs. Any device purchased through PC Corp will be entirely under the ownership 

of the students, granting them the autonomy to manage their devices independently, it will not be 

managed or maintained by FSD. 

Consistent WIFI Access for All Devices 

Rest assured that every Chromebook or other device your student brings to school, regardless of 

the point of purchase, will seamlessly connect to our school’s Guest WIFI network, providing 

your student with stable internet access. 

Exploring This Opportunity 

Should you wish to explore this opportunity further to compare pricing and specifications, please 

contact PC Corp at CalgaryAdmin@pccorp.com. They are prepared to assist you with detailed 

information, facilitate the ordering process, and discuss the convenient delivery or pickup 

options available. 

We are hopeful that this offer will be a valuable addition to your considerations.  

Best wishes, 

 


